
 
We would like to thank the Australian Senate for inviting submissions to their 
Windfarm Inquiry. In summary we would like you to:- 
 
Remember a Government energy policy based on subsidised windfarms, will 
increase electricity prices and fuel poverty, reduce property values, devastate 
historic rural landscapes, increase serious health hazards, destroy amenity 

and wildlife, without any chance of altering atmospheric CO2 concentrations, 
still less of deflecting climate change. Check out the website 

www.aswar.org.uk  
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